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INFORMATION RELEASE

Fairfield Fire Victims Identified April 29, 2010
Solano County Sheriff-Coroner’s Office

On April 28, 2010, at approximately 9:40 PM, the Solano County Coroner’s Office was
contacted by the Northbay Medical Center and asked to respond to investigate the death
of 4-year old Robert Charles Jr. Charles had been transported to Northbay from the scene
of an apartment fire on the 700 block of Delaware Street in Fairfield earlier in the
evening.

On April 29, 2010, at approximately 4:00 AM, the Solano County Coroner’s Office was
dispatched the 700 block of Delaware Street to investigate the deaths of 3 additional
children from the same fire. They have been identified as Natalie Rogers, 2 years of age,
Nevaeh Nunn, 2 years of age, and Keviana Morgan, 1 year of age. All the children lived
in the same apartment where the fire occurred.

All 4 children were transported to the Solano County Coroner’s Office. Autopsies are
scheduled to be performed today. The results of the autopsies are pending. This case is
under investigation by the Fairfield Police Department.
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